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      STANTON BRIDGE NEWSLETTER 
 

From the Head Teacher 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
On Monday, a group of Year 5 pupils performed their choral singing at 
an event held at the Birmingham Rep theatre as part of our work with 
Transformation Partnership.  They have worked unbelievably hard with 
the guidance of Caius the Choir Leader and we are so proud of 
them!  They even appeared on the BBC news!  
 
Year 6 pupils and staff have been working hard to prepare themselves 
for their SATS in a few months’ time, they have been taking part in 
after school booster sessions run by the Year 6 team.  We are excited 
to see the results of their hard work - they're demonstrating persever-
ance and resilience as they work both independently and in small groups 
to embed the knowledge they have learnt.  
 
This week, pupils at Stanton Bridge were presented with a fantastic 
gift from staff at Sky Blues in the Community - a set of books written 
by Frank Lampard.  They will be added to our classroom libraries for 
children to enjoy - Thank you Sky Blues!  
 
As we begin the month of fasting, we remind parents that any children 
who are also observing fasts whilst at school, must have parental per-
mission to do so.   Please ensure that your child has a signed letter to 
give to their teacher to confirm they are fasting.  
 
Our next Saturday Community Kitchen will run next month when fasting 
is completed - look out for invites from the mentor team.  If you would 
like more information about any of our family support at school, please 
contact the front office or see a member of the mentor team in 
school.  At Stanton Bridge, we know that a strong relationship between 
home and school has the most impact on our children and that with the 
rising costs we are all experiencing, sometimes we need support from 
others.  Please do not hesitate to ask if you feel that you need some 
extra support at home.  
 
We have a vacancy for parent trustee, please contact the school 
office if you would like more information on this and would like 
to apply. If more than one person applies we will hold an election. 
 
Mrs S Islam OBE 
Headteacher 

@stanton_bridge 

 

 
 School Stars 

 
May I congratulate our children who gained  

 
A Star award for Great Geographer 

  
 

1F: Habib   1B: Mobeen  
  
2N: Xavier   2L: Bilal 
  
3B: Khalid   3W: Abu 
  
4S: Betty   4J: Rhyley 
  
5B: Gregory   5S: Zaid 
 
6M: Roshan    6G: Elisa 

 
Parent Questionnaire  

 
Please see below the results from the recent parent survey.  
 
From the 279 respondents these are the outcomes: 
 

 My child is happy at the school 99% agreed. 

 My child is taught well at the school 100% agreed. 

 The school is well led and managed 98% agreed. 

 The school responds well with concerns 96% agreed. 

 Would you recommend this school to another parent 98% agreed. 

 SEND support at the school is good 99% agreed. 

 The school makes sure the pupils are well behaved 100% agreed. 

 Children are safe at this school 99% agreed. 

 My child makes good progress at the school 100% agreed. 

 Behaviour is good at the school 100% agreed. 

 
 School Stars 

 
May I congratulate our children who gained 

  
A start award for Awesome Artist 

 
1F: Anais  1B: Shifa  
 
2N: Amaarn  2L:  Ali 
 
3B: Maely  3W: Layla-Mai 
  
4S: Alisa   4J:  Bhavya 
 
5B: Marwa   5S: Ilinca 
 
6M: Muna  6G: Daniils 

 
Dates for your Diary 

 
Star Awards: Celebrating our children every Friday 
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, ad 
following details in your email: 

Preferred workshop date, Your name, address, 
postcode, parents email  

 
Admin 

 
Contact Information - It is your responsibility as a 
parent to ensure the school office are notified of any 
change in contact details, such as address, telephone 
number or email address. This is to enable us to get in 
touch with you in an emergency but also to ensure you 
are receiving communication from school through all 
these platforms. 
 
Dinner money— Reminder dinner money is £2.50  
This needs to be paid daily or weekly. If you have 
an outstanding balance, your child must bring in a 
packed lunch until this balance has been cleared. 
 
Free School Meals - If you a receive a letter from the 
council stating your child is eligible for free school 
meals you must bring this into the office to allow us to 
update our system. 
 
Lateness—School starts at 8:30am and your child must 
be present on the school playground ready to be taken 
to class by their teacher. Please also ensure that you 
are collecting your child on time at the end of the 
school day.  
Any late drop off/collections will result in a fine.  
 
Attendance— It is your legal responsibility to  
ensure that your child attends school everyday. If for 
any reason your child can not attend school, you must 
inform the school office.   
 
Uniform - Please ensure that your child is wearing the 
correct uniform. This can be purchased from the school 
office on a Thursday, order forms will need to be com-
pleted beforehand. 
  
 
A polite reminder to all parents that appropriate attire 
must be worn when dropping and collecting your child to 
school.  
Dressing gowns and nightwear are not appropriate.  
 
On the first incident you will be spoken with and re-
peated inappropriate dress code will result in a ban.  
 
It is an expectation that as a parent of a pupil of Stan-
ton Bridge, you will fully engage with the schools policies 
and procedures in supporting your child’s education.  
 

 
Parent Code of Conduct  

 
 
* Be polite to others no raised voices, screaming or  
shouting. 
* Contribute to a positive school environment 
* Act as positive role models. 
* Work together with to staff to resolve issues or con-
cerns. 
 
Can all parents ensure you adhere to the above code of con-
duct whilst on school premises, if other family members or 
friends are attending on your behalf please ensure they are 
also made aware.  
Failure to adhere to the above is likely to result in a ban 
from school premises. 
 
 
All communication from parents should be respectful and  
socially acceptable. 
Due to health and safety protocols please do ensure that 
your child is not playing on the school’s equipment when col-
lecting them. Thank you. 
 

Remember you can contact us via the schools email:  
admin@stantonbridge.coventry.sch.uk 

 
Attendance Race 

 
The results for Spring 2 Week 1 

 
1st Place: Miss Johal (4J) 

 
 2nd Place: Mrs Good (6G) 

 
3rd Place: Miss Bibi (3B) & Mrs Madre (6M) 

 
It is also important not to be late! 

 
 

Attendance Race 
 

The results for Spring 1 Week 6 
 

1st Place: Mrs Madre (6M) 
 

2nd Place: Miss Walford (3W) 
 

3rd Place: Mrs Sangha (5S) 
 

Remember, it’s up to each one of you to come to school 
every day to ensure your class scores the  

highest number of points possible to win the race! 


